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30-06 CALIBER RIFLE CARTRIDGE

Gary Steel, a gunsmith from Black River, Wisconsin, reported
that when 51ght1ng in a rifle, the bullet lodged in the barrel on
approximately the fourth shot. He was unable to remove the
bullet. The Lonoke loading code was LX 15DD. It was packaged
in August 1972. He is returning the gun and ammunition te
Remington.

A second customer in Black River reported he had a bullet
lodge in the barrel when he fired his rifle while hunting. The
Lonoke code was FLT 2SDE, packaged in June 1971. Remington has
requested the gun and remaining rounds to be returned, il

Richard Terrones of Beloit, Wisconsin, Reportedia &ulle
lodged in the barrel of his rifie while he was , '“%tlng n.

cost him $35.00 to have the bullet removed.
of the unknown code are being returned,.

gia, of a
i g Mlﬁy, whﬁch Lonoke
,re four quesi§ 1d; three boxes
o3 b&ﬁbs dLsclose no defects, and

Lonoke.h@g“a s@con& compl§1n Yof a bullet lodged in the
barrel, butifio detaxls are ava11ab1e now. The incident is being
followe&ﬁ_ - i ?

i xt¥meeting" w111 be held at the call of the Chairman
T informatlon has been received and evaluated.
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